
Route 1, Box 210 
Kimberly, Ida.ho 8JJ41 

March 12, 1978 

Mr. Paul A. Hellweg 
10945 Topa.nga. canyon 
Chatsworth, Californla 91311 

Dear Mr. Hellweg: (Paul) Sorry, I didn't mean to be so formal. 

Paul, my many thanks for the beautiful]l1.ctures. They ...-111, indeed, be 
treasured and long remembered of such fine people. It was truly a. joy 
to have ;nade all of your acquaintances and do hope our paths will cross 
again. I don't know of a..riy school that I have enjoyed so much. There 
was no single note of discord. 

I have been worried about you in all of the rainfall and hope you have 
missed the mud slides and everything is intact. I was fortunate to 
have Tom Brown stop on his way back to Australia. We had a very 
pleasant visit, and by now he should be there. 

I have hea.:rtl from Paul Cleghorn and understand that he is now 1n Samoa. 
Also, :Betsy Skinner and Betty Goerke and Jeff a now making plans for 
the coming field school. Hopefully I will be able to attend. 

Again let me thank you for the beautiful pictures. You are indeed a 
skilled photographer. 

Your friend, 

Don E. Crabtree 
Research Associate Prehistoric Technology 

DCawt 
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